From: Chris Elliott <chriselliott388@yahoo.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 13 May 2015 3:40 PM
To: 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review
Subject: Proposed boundary change, Warnbro

Woestern Australian Electoral Commission
Dear Sir

| write to voice my opposition and concern at the proposal for the suburbs of Golden Bay and Singleton to be moved to the
South West Electoral Region.

Both suburbs fall within the City of Rockingham local government area and both are clearly metropolitan suburbs. They
also have a strong community of interest with nearby Secret Harbour and other parts of the Warnbro electorate.

Apart from the obvious link to the metropolitan area, | am concerned that spliting the City of Rockingham between a
metropolitan and regional electorate could create a number of problems for the residents and the local government authority
itself.

The proposal appears fo be short sighted and doesn't seem to take into account the growth in the Lakelands area within the
City of Mandurah local government boundary and the South West Electoral Region.

| look forward to your further consideration of this matter.

Yours sincerely,
Councillor Chris Elliott
Comet Bay Ward

City of Rockingham
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